



Baku, 2nd June, 2018

Mr. Enrique Canón Chairman World Customs Organisation (WCO) Rue du Marché, 30 B-1210 Brussels Belgium

Subject: Expression of Gratitude for your contribution as Key Note Speaker and Moderator to the 2018 AEO International Conference: Contributing to a secure business environment for economic development

Dear Mr. Enrique Canón:

On behalf of the State Customs Committee of the Republic of Azerbaijan and the International Association of Authorised Economic Operators (AEO), we would like to express our gratitude for having contributed as a Key Note Speaker and Moderator to the success of the 2018 International Conference on AEO: "Contributing to a secure business environment for economic development", held in Baku between 2-4 May 2018.

We believe that all together we met the objective to exchange up to date information, experiences and proposals about the AEO programmes under the WCO SAFE Framework and current developments in the different countries who participated at the panels. We are also confident that you shall join us again in future spaces of cooperation for supply chain security to further enhance and contribute to the development of international trade.

We trust that you enjoyed the Conference and its social programme, aimed to nurture the personal bonds of all participants with the Republic of Azerbaijan, its culture and its people.

Please, accept the assurances of our highest consideration and gratitude for your valuable contribution,

Mr. Safar Mehdiyev

Chairman

State Customs Committee Republic of Azerbaijan

Mille

Mr. Antonio Llobet de Pablo

President,

International Association

Authorised Economic Operators (AEO)